
24/08/2021 

MR Richard David 
204 / 102 Darley Street West ST 
Mona Vale, NSW, Australia NSW 2103 
rigiddavid@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1338 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104

I fully support this submission.

It appears to be thoroughly researched and planned.

Surely capturing rainwater and storing it for later use on the course must be preferable to just 
letting it run down to the estuary. I cannot see anyway that this plan will cause any negative 
impacts on surrounding houses or the waterways. 

Sent: 24/08/2021 10:36:35 AM
Subject: Online Submission


